Astronomical League

Hydrogen Alpha Solar Observing Program

Vincent S. Foster, Program Coordinator
37 Brigantine Blvd.
Waretown, NJ 08758

October 15, 2013

Mike Hotka
1425 Snowberry Lane
Broomfield, CO 80020

Dear Mike:

Congratulations on being The first to complete the requirements for new Hydrogen Alpha
Solar Observing Program. In recognition of your achievement, I am pleased to enclose
your certificate and pin. Display them proudly. This is a significant accomplishment.

I hope the effort you put into this program has enhanced your skills, knowledge and
enjoyment of astronomy. It is also my home that this observing program has whet your
appetite to continue observing the sun in hydrogen alpha light. There is always something
new to watch everyday.

You can see how the sun looks in hydrogen alpha light on a daily baisis by checking out
the GONG Network at httpddddd;//going.nso.edu where a global system of telescopes
keeps contact vigil on the sun.

Clear Skies!

Vincent S. Foster
Program Coordinator
Hydrogen Alpha Solar Observing Program




